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Charity soccer tournament attracts teams from
Oakville, Burlington and New York

Burlington Post
Thursday, September 8, 2022

Teams from Burlington, Oakville, Mississauga and New York competed in the
fourth Ken Bradwell Soccer Tournament in support of Joseph Brant and Oakville
Trafalgar Memorial hospitals as well as Juravinski Cancer Centre on Sept. 3.

The event, held at Brant Hills Community Centre, is named for the longtime
Burlington Soccer Club player and manager and is a joint partnership between
the Burlington Old Timers Soccer Club and the Burlington Soccer Club.

When the tournament could not be played due to the pandemic, a virtual trivia
evening, Let's Get Quizzical! was organized to raise money for the three
hospitals where Bradwell was treated for cardiac issues and cancer.

Organizers plan another Let’'s Get Quizzical! in November.



